
 
 
 
 

4 / 2 / 2020 Update Info for FBCA 
 
In the midst of an troubling time the prophet Habakkuk penned these words:   
Though the fig tree should not blossom, nor fruit be on the vines, the produce of the olive fail and the 
fields yield no food, the flock be cut off from the fold and there be no herd in the stalls, yet I will rejoice 
in the LORD; I will take joy in the God of my salvation.  GOD, the Lord, is my strength; he makes my feet 
like the deer’s; he makes me tread on my high places.  (Habakkuk 3:17-19 ESV)   May his words be your 
heartbeat as well. 
 
*Worship / Study Schedules 
Per governmental guidelines, and out of concern for our members, we will continue to close our facility 
doors to on-site meetings, studies, and worship services. 
We will continue to offer a livestream worship on Sunday mornings at 10:30AM until further notice. 
You can view it on the church website at www.fbcalvarado.org   OR  find us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/firstbaptistchurchalvarado  OR on our students’ Instagram account 
https://www.instagram.com/fbca_studentministry/. 
 
*Other Options For Spiritual Growth 
Please continue to study through your Sunday Bible Study literature.  You can even have a phone 
conference call or private call with a fellow studiers / studier! 
Prior sermons are available at www.fbcalvarado.org .   
Contact the church office for login info for digital Gospel Project. 
For Right Now Media resources go to https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/AFBC.  
Other resources can be found on Lifeway.com and RA / GA resources on www.wmu.com .   
 
*Giving needs for the church’s ministry continues.   
You can mail your donation to FBCA  P.O. Box 362  Alvarado, TX. 76009 
You can give online at www.fbcalvarado.org/give .   
You can text your amount to 817-813-8782 to get started. 
Download the GIVE+ app on ITunes or Google Play and search for “First Baptist Church Alvarado Inc” 
and enter your cc or banking info for safe and secure easy money transfers. 
The church office remains open Mon-Thurs from 8:30am - 5pm and Fri from 8:30am - 1pm. 
 
*Ministry & Service Continue 
Let’s all be in regular communication with our Bible study class members. 
If you become aware of ministry needs (grocery, medicine, etc.) please contact the church office, a 
staff member, deacon chairman JR Rayburne at 817-395-3394, or another deacon. 
You may be Spring cleaning at your house.  You can also Spring clean at the church facility!  There are 
many small to larger projects that could use your service!  Contact the church office for a list. 
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